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Y4 Basketball at Forge Valley School, Thursday 28th November 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Your child has been selected to represent our Y4 basketball team at the Arches Y4 Basketball 
Finals held at Forge Valley School (S6 5HG). This event will take place on Thursday 28th 
November.  
 

In terms of travel, we have organised for a minibus to take us to and from the venue. The minibus 
will be picking us up from NGJS at 3.15pm to ensure we arrive at the venue for the meet time of 
3:45pm.  
 
The event is expected to finish at 6.00pm. Unfortunately, parents/carers are not allowed on site 
until 6:00pm.   
 
To give permission for your child to take part please complete details on ParentPay.  
Please also use ParentPay to confirm pick-up arrangements for your child (from the 
following two options): 
Collection from Forge Valley School (S6 5HG) at 6.00pm or collection at NGJS at 6:20pm. 
 
For the event, your child will need to wear their NGJS PE T-shirt, shorts or tracksuit bottoms and 
suitable trainers for a basketball court.  
 
This is a great chance to build on their amazing performances from heat matches and to represent 
NGJS at a final!  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr H Allen  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 


